
 

Affected Departments: 
The following departments should be notified of this information: 
 

 Management           Service           Warranty           Sales           Parts           Accessories 
 
Suzuki bulletins are intended for use by professional technicians, NOT a “do-it-yourselfer.” They are written to inform these technicians of conditions that 
may occur on some vehicles, or to provide information that could assist in the proper service of a vehicle. Properly trained technicians have the 
equipment, tools, safety instructions, and know-how to do a job properly and safely. If a condition is described, DO NOT assume that the bulletin applies 
to your vehicle, or that your vehicle will have that condition. See your authorized Suzuki Service Provider for information on whether your vehicle may 
benefit from the information. Suzuki reserves the right to change technical specifications at any time without prior notice. 
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Automotive Division Technical Service Bulletin May 19, 2014
Restraints Bulletin No. TS 02 05222R3 

 
 
SUBJECT: Special Coverage Extension “ZA”; 

Specific “AIRBAG” Warning Light Illumination (DTC B1312 ONLY) 

MODEL(S): SX4 (RW420) 

YEAR: 2007~2011 

REVISIONS:  03/05/13; Revision 1 clarified B1312 status and cushion replacement criteria. 

  02/11/14; Revision 2 allowed for replacement of the seat cushion assembly 
(as outlined in this bulletin prior to revision 3; procedure now removed) for 
unlimited time and mileage. 

  5/19/14; Revision 3 announces that this Special Coverage Extension 
Campaign “ZA" is no longer in effect. That Safety Recall Campaign “VD” 
replaces this Special Coverage Extension “ZA”.  

 

EXTENDED COVERAGE CAMPAIGN “ZA” HAS BEEN 
SUPERSEDED BY SAFETY RECALL CAMPAIGN ”VD” 

 
Coinciding with the release of the Safety Recall Campaign “VD”, this Extended Coverage 
Campaign, “ZA”, is no longer in effect.  No warranty claim submission will be fulfilled by SMAI, nor 
should the information contained in the “ZA” Extended Coverage Campaign be used in place of the 
required information provided in the “VD” Safety Recall Campaign. 
 
If you are an authorized Suzuki Service Provider, click on the link below to connect to the 
Safety Recall Campaign “VD” bulletin that includes associated service, parts, and warranty 
claim entry instructions: 

SAFETY RECALL CAMPAIGN “VD” 
If you have access to this bulletin but are not an authorized Suzuki Service Provider, please contact 
an authorized Suzuki Service Provider to confirm vehicle eligibility and schedule an appointment if 
the vehicle is eligible. 

 

SERVICE 

https://www.suzukiconnect.com/stellent/groups/automotive/documents/bulletin/suz_012038.pdf

